
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
12 May 2025  
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
As part of our ongoing development and evaluation we often ask for your opinions on the 
academy. We use this information as part of our evaluation and planning for the next steps 
in our future planning. 
 
I would be really grateful if you could take a few minutes to complete the survey which you 
can find at the following link. 
 
https://app.bouncetogether.co.uk/shrt/OK67OPRBJ0  
 
Alternatively, you can scan the following QR code: 
 

 
 
The survey will close on Monday 19th May 
 
 
If you would like to share any information more directly, please do contact me at the 
school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs R Skelton  
Headteacher  
 

 

https://app.bouncetogether.co.uk/shrt/OK67OPRBJ0

